A\

Re: FIS racing in Finland during C-19 pandemic

Ski Sport Finland as the governing body for alpine skiing in Finland is
notifying all teams that due to current epidemiological situation travel
restrictions set by the Finnish government on September 11" , remain in force.
Accordingly, only essential travel to / from Finland is recommended. Sport
related travelling and entry to Finland is subject to special permit granted by
the Ministry of Sports, Finnish institute for health and welfare and The Finnish
Border Guard to a race organizer. Furthermore, these institutions and local
health authorities have stated that permits will be granted only to the World
Cup and Continental Cup events.

https://intermin.fi/-/maahantulon-rajoituksia-jatketaan-13.12.-
asti?languageld=en_US

In the current situation we ask the Teams not to enter Finland nor to contact
border officials directly on travel related matters. The Finnish Government is
working on a new entry model based on testing. This model originally slated
for Nov 23" has been delayed until December 13*". We hope the decision,
when taken, will allow international races to take place in due course.

Helsinki Nov 30t
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